WELCOME BACK

Zenith Academy North’s'
Vision is to integrate who
we are, with who we will
become. When we are
successful asa /7~
community, we arelno
longer a
minority.

If you have any questions, please call
the school at 614-888-9997, or email
Mrs. Jay at cjay@zenithacademy.org

Dear Parent(s),

This letter is to inform you that Zenith Academy
North is a public charter community school. The
school complies with all state, and federal
requirements. The attendance for the students is
compulsory, as stated in the student handbook.
The school conducts statewide testing. (Ohio’s
State Test, ELPA21, KRA, Diagnostics, and | Read
Assessments) during each school year. :

©The Little Ladybug Shop

| would like to welcome
everyone back to school, and
extend a special welcome to
all of our new students, their
families, and to the new staff
joining our team.

The staff and | are looking
forward to another exciting
year of learning at Zenith
Academy North.
~Mrs. Christina Jay, Principal-~

Upcoming Dates:
12/21/24-1/3/25 Winter Break-No
School
1/6/25 School resumes
1/15/25 End of 2nd quarter
1/20/25 MLK- No School
1/22/25 Report cards
1/24/25 Parent/Teache
Conferences




